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Thank you for joining with us and other supporters of MOF in praying for Home of Hope, the 
community of children, caregivers, cooks, managers, teachers, clinic staff and those who 
work on the farm. Home of Hope believes prayer is the foundation of its ministry and the 
core of the organisation and that God hears all our daily prayers for the orphans, vulnerable 
children and the caregivers. 
 
Lucy Chipeta writes to us: 
“We send our greeting to all members of the church. The children and the management 
members are all doing well. Each and everyone here at Home of Hope is now vaccinated 
and we are still following the safety measures to fight against Covid-19. We are always 
thankful to God for your continued support and prayers and the love you have for Home of 
Hope. 
Home of Hope believes that your church is an immense supporter of the spirit of giving. 
Over the years, the many initiatives we have received have had a great impact on our 
children and the organisation as a whole. It is our wish that you continue to do so. With 
your help and generosity, Home of Hope continues to work towards the causes it believes 
in the most. 
Home of Hope still calls for prayers in response to the pandemic – Covid-19. It is our 
greatest wish that the pandemic comes to an end and that a new normal life should 
hopefully be emerging soon. 
Remember that your prayers and donations to Home of Hope help to ensure that the 
children and the staff receive the help, love and care needed to promote and boost their 
everyday healthy and spiritual lives. Your help will be surely be appreciated as it has 
always been like that.” 
 
Give thanks to God for recent donations received by MOF. Please pray also for 
• continued unity and love among all the staff at Home of Hope. 
• the replacement of plates, cups, washing basins, children’s clothes and mosquito nets.  
• cloth that can be used to make face masks to help protect children and members of staff 

from Covid-19. 
• the successful completion of the building of the new toilets funded by MOF’s Christmas 

appeal. 
• speedy and effective engine repairs to the truck to enable the harvest to brought in. 
• the rebuilding of the kitchen behind Japan House for the mothers, following the loss of 

the roof and walls in heavy rain and winds. 
• guidance for the MOF trustees as they seek wisdom as how best to respond the the 

needs of Home of Hope. 
• the production and supply of food throughout Malawi as fertiliser prices rise sharply due 

to the war in Ukraine, raising food prices, and for those who hunger as a result. 
 
 
“The Lord is righteous in all his ways and loving towards all he has made. The Lord is near 

to all who call on him, all who call on him in truth.” Psalm 145:17-18 
 


